Monique Eade

From: aspen lodge motels <aspen-lodge-motel@xtra.co.nz>

Sent: Thursday, 4 July 2019 9:23 PM

To: submission Mailbox

Subject: PROPOSED AMENDMENT TO THE HDC FREEDOM CAMPING BYLAW 2018

Subject:PROPOSED AMENDMENT TO THE HDC FREEDOM CAMPING BYLAW 2018

Date: 2 July 2019 at 11:27:05 AM NZST

To:submission@hurunui.govt.nz

I fully support the proposed amendments 1 and 2 (I have no opinion about proposed amendment 3).

I submit that change number 1 will require monitoring in order to be practically effective. I put forward for consideration the possibility of installing security cameras at these sites as an aid by which monitoring could be more cost effective.

- 1.Limiting the number of campers permitted per night at:
- ·Scargill-Motunau Reserve,
- ·Glenmark Reserve, and
- ·Hanmer Springs River Reserve.
- 2.Removing the freedom camping carparks at:
- ·Chisholm Crescent Carpark, Hanmer Springs, and
- ·War Memorial Hall Carpark, Hanmer Springs.
- 3.Relocating the carparks currently available in Gore Bay to the Cheviot Service Centre Carpark.

We have watched and seen the vile creatures who ruin our town first hand. We need to act now and remove them. Many arrive in vehicles that would show they could sustain staying in motel acommodation.

Dave and Janice McMillan

ASPEN LODGE MOTEL

24 Jacks Pass Road

Hanmer Springs